






 
 
 
 

 

Sunday   July 9 
5:30 pm   Bobby Lukas 
7:30 am   Peggy Haynes 
10:00 am   Edward Van Tassel 
11:30 am   Vernon Madden 
 

Monday   July 10 
9:00 am   Frances Indelli 
 

Tuesday  July 11 
9:00 am   Nicholas Videtti 
 

Wednesday  July 12 
9:00 am   Cecilia Nayden 
 

Thursday  July 13 
9:00 am   Marie Castronuova 
 

Friday   July 14 
9:00 am   People of the Parish 
 

Saturday  July 15 
5:30 am   Edward Dunn 
 

Sunday   July 16 
7:30 am   Thomas Nooney 
10:00 am   Joan Viecelli 
11:30 am   Valerie Pryor 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
Guardian Angel is a tithing parish. Biblical tithing means 
10% of gross income to God. We ask half of this, or 5%, 
for your Parish Church.   
 

Weekly Offering 
The July 2nd collection will be reported in an upcoming 
bulletin 
 

This summer, I pray that you will have some quiet and 
restful time that includes the love, joy and peace of being 
with family and friends. During these summer months 
your generosity through Faith Direct can help provide the 
consistent resources we need to operate our parish and 
ministries.  Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church 
code: NJ513. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish  
family! 
 

In Christ, 
 Fr. Charlie 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Sunday:  2 Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a; Ps 89:2-3, 16-19; 
   Rom 6:3-4, 8-11; Mt 10:37-42 
Monday: Gn 28:10-22a; Ps 91:1-4, 14-15ab; 
   Mt 9:18-26 
Tuesday: Gn 32:23-33; Ps 17:1b, 2-3, 6-7ab, 8b, 15; 
   Mt 9:32-38 
Wednesday: Gn 41:55-57; 42:5-7a, 17-24a;Ps 33:2-3, 
   10-11, 18-19; Mt 10:1-7 
Thursday: Gn 44:18-21, 23b-29; 45:1-5; Ps 105:16-21; 
   Mt 10:7-15 
Friday:  Gn 46:1-7, 28-30; Ps 37:3-4, 18-19, 27-28, 
   39-40; Mt 10:16-23 
Saturday: Gn 49:29-32; 50:15-26a; Ps 105:1-4, 6-7; 
   Mt 10:24-33 
Sunday:  Is 55:10-11; Ps 65:10-14; Rom 8:18-23; 
   Mt 13:1-23 [1-9]  

Center for Food Action July Needs 
 
 

85 Cans of Tuna per week 
85 Rolls of Paper Towels per week 

 

Donations can be dropped off at the Food Pantry in the 
back of the Church. Monetary donations are always 
welcome and can be placed in the orange bucket at the 
Food Pantry. Please note that Perishable Items Cannot 
Be Accepted.  If you have any questions or comments 
feel free to contact Sue Zitolo at 201-934-9372,  
szitolo@aol.com or John Lowe at 201-327-9397, 
john.lowejr@att.net. 

 

Our daily 9 am Mass moves back to the 
rectory chapel on Monday, July 10th. 

Monthly Rosary 
Our parish will have its monthly Rosary  
Devotion Monday, July 10th at 7:30pm  

in the Church. All are welcome. 

SOUP KITCHEN COLLECTION 
The monetary collection for the Soup 
Kitchen is this weekend.  A basket for 
your donations is in the vestibule of the 
Church.  Thank you for your generosity. 

MISSIONARY COOPERATIVE APPEAL 
 

Our annual collection for the Missionary Cooperative 
Appeal will be next weekend July 15-16.  This collec-
tion can sometimes be in August.  Please use the corre-
sponding envelope even if the date is August.  Thank 
you! 
 

Rev. Charles Boyce visits next week 
Rev. Charles E. Boyce is a priest of the Archdiocese of 
Monrovia in Liberia.  Fr. Boyce is the rector of the St. 
Charles Lwanga Pre- Major Seminary in Monrovia.  
Father was ordained on August 15, 1990 and has 
served this local church in many capacities.  The popu-
lation of Liberia is about 4.5 million people. 
 
The Catholic Church in Liberia has played a significant 
role in the religious, social, and political development 
of the country.  The church was instrumental in the 
prevention and fight against the Ebola virus few years 
ago. We are deeply involved in women development 
programs as well as health care services and other  
social services. 



 
 
 

 
 

Angel Wings 2017 was full of fun, learning and prayer.  
This year the children learned all about grace.  Each day 
there were exciting art projects all tied into the ongoing 
theme.  New songs were learned and sung during our 
daily closing Prayer Services.  The children in our pro-
gram could be found anywhere from the rectory, to the 
prayer garden, to the barn, to the church where they gath-
ered together every day at 12:00 noon for scripture and 
song. 
 

We are so thankful for our beautiful parish property 
which offers so many different settings for prayer and 
learning. 
 

Finally on Friday the children, clad in their hand painted 
t shirts, participated in 9:00 Mass at which they lead the 
singing and the readings.  The Mass was well attended 
and lived up to expectations of a joyous and uplifting 
experience for everyone. 
 

Special thanks to all of our parent volunteers and espe-
cially to the catechists who so lovingly prepared their 
lessons each day.  Much gratitude to Lisa Walsh and  
Stacy Artale who planned and implemented thematic art 
projects and to Tiffany Hogue and Andrew Monticello 
who work tirelessly to find and teach inspirational music 
to the children and keeps it fresh year after year. 
 

There were several Jr. High and High School volunteers 
who were willing to do whatever was asked of them.  
They are the “angels” who keep our program moving 
along! 
 

I must also thank the entire staff for their patience and 
their willingness to pitch in wherever and whenever 
needed.   
Finally, thanks to Fr. Charlie and Fr. Don for all of their 
help and guidance through the whole process. 
 

Daily 9:00 Mass will return to the rectory on Monday. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 
 

 

Mission Trip 
Please pray for our Mission Trip team heading to Oil 
City, PA on July 9th.   

Katie Cavazzini 
Bill Konvit 
Joe Konvit 

Elisabeth Lenzi 
Christiana Maimone 
Maddy Weinberger 
Andrew Zambrottta 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Mini Mission!! 
Any additional M&M tubes or donations may be brought 
to the Youth Ministry Office. 
 
Peer Ministry 
High school students who have received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation are invited to serve as Peer Ministers for the 
next Confirmation Retreat:  September 22-24, 2017.   
Applications are available on the parish website or by 
contacting Katie Cavazzini at:  
kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org.  Applications are 
due to the Youth Ministry Office by Friday, July 28th. 
 
 

Coming Soon… 
Sun., July 9 – Saturday, July 15 Mission Trip 
           Oil City, PA 
Fri., July 28   Peer Ministry Application due! 
Wed., August 23 Peer Ministry Formation begins 
          7:30pm Rectory 
Fri., August 25- Sunday, August 27 
       Leadership Training Retreat  

 
 

Katie Cavazzini - Youth Minister 
201-934-5554 - kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

LOVE & RESPONSIBILITY: YOUNG ADULTS  
BUILDING HEALTHY RELATIONSHIPS  

 
 
All young adults are invited to attend the last evening of a 
life changing series based on St. John Paul II’s Love and 
Responsibility. The talks and discussions will be ground-
ed upon Edward Sri’s Men, Women & The Mystery of 
Love. These evenings will shed light on the mysterious 
dynamics between men and women, and at the same 
time, challenge us to live out these relationships better.  

 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 12, 2017, 7:30 - 9:30 PM 

 
Hope 

Cardinal Tobin wraps up our series with Mass, sharing, 
and fellowship. That we may go forth in hope; the Lord 
has a plan for each of our lives. 

Sacred Heart Hall (Basement of the Chapel)\ 
499 Belgrove Drive, Kearny, NJ 07032,  

For more info contact: Lauren Egan 973-497-4327 or  
by email Lauren.Egan@rcan.org 



IMPORTANT CHURCH WEBSITES: 
Church of the Guardian Angel Website: 
www.guardianangelchurch.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelChurchAllendale/ 
The Archdiocese of Newark  www.rcan.org 
The Catholic Advocate  www.rcan.org/advocate 
Away for the weekend?  Go to:  www.masstimes.org 

 
 
 
 
 

St. Luke Church: 
Visit www.churchofstluke.org for more information and 
parish bulletin.  
 

Church of the Presentation: 
Visit the website at www.churchofpresentation.org for 
more information, and the parish bulletin.   

Hold Your Next Event At Guardian Angel 
Auditorium Capacity 325 People 

Msgr. Salemi Hall Capacity 75 People 
Fully Air Conditioned 

• `Communion/Conϐirmation/Graduation	Parties	
• Retirement/Birthday	Parties/Sweet	16/Quinceanera	
• Fundraisers/Dance	Recitals/Competitions	
• Baby/Bridal	Showers/Rehearsal	Dinners	
• Community/Corporate	Meetings	
• Holiday	Parties/Repast	Luncheons	
Silvana	Anello	Rental	Coordinator	@	201-783-5414	or		E-mail:	sanello@guardianangelchurch.org	

ACCOUNTABILITY WITH HEARTFELT 
THANKS 

Catholic Charities received a check for $727 as a result of 
your donations from December 1st, 2016 to May 31st, 2017. 
These funds combined with monies from other parishes in 
a similar program throughout the Archdiocese alleviated 
the sufferings of the needy who sought relief through the 
many operations of Catholic Charities. We value our older 
adults and were privileged to assist 1,999 older adults with 
a range of compelling needs through 12 Catholic Charities 
programs  (FY 2016). Thank you for being our partner and 
enabling us to bring Christ’s love to the most vulnerable in 
our society.  

Special Noon Mass 
A special mass and a support group meeting for all who are 
affected by the disease of alcoholism will take place at 
Church of St. Mary, 20 Legion Place, Closter, NJ on Satur-
day, July 15, 2017 at 12:00 noon. 
Mass is offered for the support, healing and recovery of not 
only the man/woman directly affected with the abuse of al-
cohol and/or drugs, but also for anyone involved in the life 
of the alcoholic or drug addict.  For information please call 
201-768-7565. 

“MUSIC FOR A SUMMER NIGHT” 
St. Anthony’s Church - 199 Walnut St. Northvale, NJ 

Saturday - July 15, 2017 from 7:30 PM – 9:30 PM 
 

Fr. Jerry is at it again and is busily rehearsing for another 
"Music for a Summer Night XV" ! This popular yearly event 
is a gift from Fr. Jerry to all of us and is a great way to enjoy a 
mid-summer evening full of great songs and lively entertain-
ment!  Each year, Fr. Jerry and his musical cohorts, Corinn 
Somers, Peter Greco, and Michael Luipersbeck, put together a 
dynamic, theme-based show. This year's theme is "Christmas 
in July". No tickets are needed, this is a Free Will Offering 
event!  

Archdiocese to Institute New Testing Vehicle for  
COOP High School-Entrance Examination 

 
 This fall, eighth grade students in Catholic elementary 
schools and public school students seeking admission to an 
Archdiocesan Catholic high school will take a new testing  
vehicle under the Cooperative Admissions Examination  
Program (COOP) to assist school staff in evaluating freshmen 
candidates. 
 The High School Placement Test (HSPT), produced by 
Scholastic Testing Services, Inc., replaces a previous test  
designed by CTB McGraw-Hill that the company is not  
expected to continue offering.   
 The new version of the COOP exam is a comprehensive 
high school admissions guide that has been used extensively 
throughout the nation for over 50 years.  The test, which is 
updated each year, provides each participating school with 
score reports highlighting details of performance of individual 
students. 
 The COOP exam measures scholastic aptitude in verbal 
and non-verbal abilities and achievement in reading, language 
arts and mathematics.  However, it is only one criterion for 
admission to participating Catholic high schools in the Archdi-
ocese of Newark.  When used in conjunction with effort and 
performance ratings from the sixth, seventh and eighth grades, 
as well as previous standardized test results, secondary schools 
are able to gauge the readiness of applicants seeking admission 
to college preparatory educational programs.  Most high 
schools also consider other factors such as attendance and  
disciplinary records when making admissions decisions, and 
some may choose to consider essays and interviews as part of 
their admissions process. 
 Each year, some 5,000 eighth grade students seeking to 
enter a Catholic high school in the Archdiocese of Newark and 
Diocese of Paterson take the COOP exam.   
Specific information about the dates and procedures for regis-
tering for the 2017 COOP exam will be available on the COOP 
website – http://njcoopexam.org. 

STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS 
 

July 9, 2017  
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

“For my yoke is easy, and my burden light.” 
         MATTHEW 11:30 
 

When we think of being good stewards, we may think 
that God is asking too much of us when He calls us to 
generously share our time, talent and treasure. Howev-
er, we must remember that we are not “owners” of 
anything, we are merely “stewards” of the gifts God has 
given us. All He is asking is that we give back a small 
portion of what He has already given to us 
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